
Please be advised that according to IRS regulations, because no goods or services were extended for this gift, the 
entire amount is tax deductible.  Please keep this letter as your receipt for tax purposes.  

 
 
 
May 19, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Shuayb Greenaway 
Founder and CEO 
Region Authority, Inc. 
BYN Mellon Center 
1735 Market Street, Suite 3750  
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
Dear Shuayb,  
 
Thank you so much for Region Authority Corporation’s extraordinary gift of 1,000 face 
masks and 1,000 gloves in support of our COVID-19 emergency relief at Harlem 
Children’s Zone. Your support ensures that we can continue to show the 
transformational potential of our place-based approach to fighting generational poverty. 
As we prepare for the future, amidst the global COVID-19 crisis, I am especially 
grateful for your generosity as we serve as a beacon of hope and light for our 
community.   
 
During these uncertain and unsettling times, our children and families in Central 
Harlem need us more than ever. Our staff remains true to our mission, doing whatever 
it takes to ensure that our students are receiving the necessary tools for their continued 
learning and that all in the Zone are safe, nourished, and cared for.     
 
More than ever, I am so grateful for your partnership as we walk hand in hand with our 
28,000 children and families. Our vision for HCZ has never been more meaningful then 
it is now, and we are committed to making sure our community remains resilient, 
unified and courageous. Thank you for your support.  

 
Stay well and safe. 
 
Sincerely,  
  

  
Jenn Klein  
Chief Development Officer  
 
 

 
 


